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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE—February 10, 2014 
 

UPDATE: PAVING TAKING PLACE ON PASEO DEL NORTE 
BETWEEN JEFFERSON AND I-25 TODAY AND TOMORROW 

 
Paseo Del Norte will be reduced to one lane in each direction between Jefferson and I-25 
between 9:30 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. Monday, February 10 and Tuesday, February 11 so that 
crews can complete paving that was delayed by the weather last week. 
 
Motorists should expect delays and seek an alternate route if possible. 
 

 


